
Warfield Church 
Mission Committee 

GUIDELINES FOR APPLYING FOR A GRANT 
Warfield Church is committed to supporting Christian mission activities. If you are engaging in a 

short term Christian ministry and are in need of financial assistance we may be able to assist you. 

We would like to enable people to engage in projects that would otherwise be difficult for them to 

participate in, so if it is possible for you to apply elsewhere in addition, please do so. This will allow 

the Mission Committee to focus their resources on those who are particularly in need. 

Priority is given to applications which meet the following criteria:  

The Enterprise 
• The enterprise should have an overtly Christian emphasis. 

• We like to support people who are engaging in acts of service and leadership. 

• There needs to be evidence that your project is well organised, thought through and accredited 

(e.g. going under the umbrella of a recognised organisation such as Tearfund). 

• We are open to supporting applications for enterprises in the UK as well as abroad. 

• Please note this fund does not support general travel trips with a minor or occasional focus on 

Christian work. 

The Applicant 
Priority is given to people who have a meaningful connection with Warfield Church and who can 

demonstrate that they have contributed to the fellowship. 

The Grant 
Any grants that are made are given on the understanding that should the enterprise not take place 

the money will be returned. 
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